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Little Egg Harbor Closed for Electrical Repairs 

 
Little Egg Harbor – On October 14 the Little Egg Harbor Branch of the Ocean County 

Library closed as the result of a power surge from an Atlantic City Electric transformer 

located on the perimeter of Mathistown Road. The surge occurred around 11:00 pm after 

the branch had closed for the evening.  

 

Technicians and Ocean County Library System’s Facilities team continue to make 

progress on the Branch’s electrical repairs. The repairs are expected to be completed mid 

to late January 2020.   

 

The Ocean County Library thanks their patrons for their patience.  
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